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Dear Parents 
Luke Rees will be joining us after half term.  Luke 
will be working in our Year 2 class each Thursday 
and Friday and will be leading across the school 
during the rest of the week. 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March.  
As in previous years, we will be ordering a free book 
for your child.  Look out for more details about our 
school theme for World Book Day in our next 
newsletter. 
Following the assembly about Charles Darwin on 
Monday several children went home and found 
further information.  Well done to Jasmine, Ellie, 
Morgan, Yara, Safira, Rihanna, and Eloise all in 
Year 6, and to Taygan in Year 5 and Silas in Year 3. 
Next week is half term.  We hope you have a 
relaxed half term and look forward to a busy second 
half of the Spring Term.  Our diary is getting busy, 
so please keep your eye out for activities taking 
place throughout the remainder of the term. 
Have a wonderful half term. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 8/2/19: 
Rec Logan 

Year 1 Rocco 
Year 2 Riley 
Year 3 Alfie 
Year 4 Leandro 
Year 5 Pete 
Year 6 Asa 
Class of the Week – Year 4 
Buddy – Paige and Alexis 
Attendance – Reception 95.3% 
Well done!  

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  158 
texts (79%) were sent to parents 
last Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done.  

After School Additional Clubs 
The Go Active After School Club will be available 
for KS2 pupils to trial for a 6 week block on 
Wednesday’s after half term up until the Easter 
holiday.  Activities will vary from one week to the 
next activities such as: street surfing, archery, cross 
bow, etc will be available to try.  We hope to offer 
this club to pupils KS1 after Easter.  
Boxercise sessions will take place from Thursday 
7th March for a 5 week block for Year 4 children.  
These sessions will be delivered by a trained 
Boxercise coach and will be supervised by a 
member of school staff.  The club will run from 3.15 
pm to 4.15 pm and there will be 10 spaces available.  
The places will be allocated on a first-come, first-
served basis.  Children will need a full change of PE 
kit to take part in the sessions. 
Please note that if you sign up your child to a club, 
then they should be attending them, unless there is 
a valid reason for them not to attend.  Places for 
clubs are limited, and there is waiting list.   

Healthy Relationships with Year 2 
On Tuesday 12th February Year 2 had a special 
visitor. Danny came in to teach us about healthy 
relationships and how to keep ourselves safe. We 
learnt lots about this special topic and we really 
enjoyed the puppet show which Danny and Mrs 
Ferris did! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“I really liked the 
song, it was funny”  
Daisy 

 

“I like the 
puppet show, it 
was so good”  
Acesen 
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Football/ 
High 5 Match  
Well done to our 
High 5 team and 
Footballers who 
played against 
Foxhole School on Tuesday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to all players.  

 
 
 

Diary Dates:  
18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term 
28/2/19 Book Sale 
7/3/19 World Book Day 
15/3/19 Red Nose Day 
18/3/19 Team GB Athletic to Visit School 
2/4/19 Sharing Assemblies 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
24/4/19 RNLI Visit 
25/4/19 KS2 Swimming 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
2/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
9/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
23/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Sharing Assemblies 
24/5/19 Presentation to Y6 Parents 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 
3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
6/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
13/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
20/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
25/6/19 Year 1 to Hubbub Festival 
27/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
4/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
11/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
18/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Sharing Assemblies 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
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We played fairly and worked as a team.  We 
tried really hard and won 4-1! 
Mia 
Year 4 

 

On Tuesday there was a football match  
Bugle v Foxhole.   
There were 3 Year 3s and 2 Year 4s who 
played in the first half.  Alex from Foxhole 
joined us to make up our numbers in the 
second half. 
At half time we were losing 3-0.  We played 
well but the end result was 7-0.   
Bartosz 
Year 3 


